
ANNOUNCEMENT 

BUREAU FOR PRIVATE POSTSECONDARY 
EDUCATION WORKSHOP 

Representatives from the Bureau for Private Postsecondary 
Education have planned a Student Tuition Recovery Fund 
(STRF) workshop for Sage College students. 

http://www.bppe.ca.gov/students/sage_closure.shtml 

DATE:  MONDAY - JANUARY 9, 2017 
TIME:  9:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
LOCATION:  Department of General 

Services Building – 
California Tower  
Downtown Riverside 

ADDRESS: Alvarado Room, #207 
3737 Main Street 
Riverside, CA 92501 

http://www.bppe.ca.gov/students/sage_closure.shtml

